Dear fellow workers,

Deb and | are sending you three documents which should help define our future ministry and
accountability to you, our supporters.

The first letter explains that we are not nearly ready to retire. Rather, we are retooling to
enable us to accomplish the stewardship God has assigned us—making disciples of all nations
by ministering to the nations here.

The second document is our new support estimate. You will notice that we have ample support
unless our change of status results in the loss of support. We did not include a retirement
amount in the estimate. However, any extra funds will be placed in our retirement fund, in case
we someday need one.

The third document is a blueprint for our future ministry, which is an extension of what we
have always done. It includes an explanation of our new name, the ministry plan going forward,

and an explanation of our accountability.

If the Lord tarries, we hope to be fellow workers with you until we turn 90. If we reach 90, it will
be time to sit down and reflect.

We love you,

Bill and Deb



